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Comments: The Heber horses are beautiful and we would like to keep them safe.  The existing fencing prevents

many of the horses from even accessing the designated area.  It has been stated that a roundup would leave 54-

to 104 horses and this would NOT allow enough for genetic diversity in bands or families leading to the loss of

wild horses in the area.  This is not the answer. The wild horse herd population has remained consistent from

2005 to present.  This is without culls.  The Heber horses do not hoard water.  Pictures have been taken and

captured the horses and elk together.  There was NO water hoarding or guarding by any animal.  The most

humane and effective management of the herd is responsible fertility control to ensure proper levels of the

population. SAVE OUR HEBER HORSES!


